The Village of Reeves met in regular meeting at the Reeves City Hall on August 2" 2021.
Mayor Chris Guillory called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. All were present.
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and followed was prayer led by Glenn Ducharme.

Motion by Jeffcoats, second by Estay, and carried to dispense with the reading of the July 5, 2021
meeting and accept as written.

Public meeting was opened to discuss the financials. No comments were made. Public meeting was
closed.

Motion by Ducharme, second by Estay, and carried to accept the financial reports.

Hankins Development LLC (Family Dollar) requested acknowledgement from the Village of Reeves
having no objection to their plan of operation. Acknowledgment was granted.

Motion by Jeffcoats, second by Estay, and carries to adopt Ordinance 1-2021.
Motion by Jeffcoats, second by Estay, and carries to adopt Ordinance 2-2021.
Discussed the plans of Allen Parish Hospital coming to the community May 2022.

Discussed the possible property opportunities for the Post Office as well as Ms. Jerri LeDoux reaching
out to let us know that Congressman Mike Johnson was working on this as well.

Discussed the attendance of the 2021 LMA Conference.

Discussed the FEMA funds pending.

Discussed the Welcome sign installation date of Monday, August 9, 2021.
Discussed the Front returning anytime soon due to being a dry area.

Motion by Ducharme, second Jeffcoats and carried at 6:47 to adjourn the meeting.

Chris Guillory, Mayor Nicole Moreau, Clerk



